
Vidyasagar College for Women 

Notice 

19.02.2024 

 

 

This is for information of all concerned that all the classes will remain suspended from 
19.02.2024 to 07.03.2024 due to CU B.A./B.Sc./B.Com Semester-III Examination 2023. 

If need arises classes may be taken with the permission of the principal and mutual 
understanding of the concerned teachers and students. 

 

 

By Order 

s/d 

Dr. Sutapa Ray 

Principal 

 

 

 


